
 

 

 

June 7, 2023 

 

To:  Excelta DistribuƟon  

 

This is to inform you that the Excelta tweezer part number, 19-S, and the Excelta scalpel blades and 
accessories, 177A, 177-13 and 177-15 have been disconƟnued and there is no recommended 
subsƟtuƟon at this Ɵme.   
 
The Excelta scalpel blade handle 177 has also been disconƟnued and the recommended replacement 
handle part number is 177-SE. 
 

 

Thank you, 

Greg Johnson 
 

 


